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Great Streets 1995-08-04 which are the world s best streets and what are the
physical designable characteristics that make them great to answer these questions
allan jacobs has surveyed street users and design professionals and has studied a
wide array of street types and urban spaces around the world with more than 200
illustrations all prepared by the author along with analysis and statistics great
streets offers a wealth of information on street dimensions plans sections and
patterns of use all systematically compared it also reveals jacobs s eye for the
telling human and social details that bring streets and communities to life an
extensive introduction discusses the importance of streets in creating communities
and criteria for identifying the best streets the essays that follow examine 15
particularly fine streets ranging from medieval streets in rome and copenhagen to
venice s grand canal from parisian boulevards to tree lined residential streets in
american cities jacobs also looks at several streets that were once very fine but
are less successful today such as market street in san francisco identifying the
factors that figure in their decline to broaden his coverage jacobs adds briefer
treatments of more than 30 other streets arranged by street type including streets
from australia japan and classical antiquity in addition to european and north
american examples for each of these streets he has prepared plans sections and maps
all drawn at the same scales to facilitate comparisons along with perspective views
and drawings of significant design details another remarkable feature of this book
is a set of 50 one square mile maps each reproduced at the same scale of the street
plans of representative cities around the world these reveal much about the texture
of the cities street patterns and hence of their urban life jacobs s analysis of the
maps adds much original data derived from them including changes of street patterns
over time jacobs concludes by summarizing the practical design qualities and
strategies that have contributed most to the making of great streets
Great Streets 1993 in addition to offering detailed information on street dimensions
plans sections and patterns of use this volume identifies and examines fifteen of
the finest streets in the world
Great Streets 1995 which are the world s best streets and what are the physical
designable characteristics that make them great to answer these questions allan
jacobs has surveyed street users and design professionals and has studied a wide
array of street types and urban spaces around the world with more than 200
illustrations all prepared by the author along with analysis and statistics great
streets offers a wealth of information on street dimensions plans sections and
patterns of use all systematically compared it also reveals jacobs s eye for the
telling human and social details that bring streets and communities to life an
extensive introduction discusses the importance of streets in creating communities
and criteria for identifying the best streets the essays that follow examine 15
particularly fine streets ranging from medieval streets in rome and copenhagen to
venice s grand canal from parisian boulevards to tree lined residential streets in
american cities jacobs also looks at several streets that were once very fine but
are less successful today such as market street in san francisco identifying the
factors that figure in their decline to broaden his coverage jacobs adds briefer
treatments of more than 30 other streets arranged by street type including streets
from australia japan and classical antiquity in addition to european and north
american examples for each of these streets he has prepared plans sections and maps
all drawn at the same scales to facilitate comparisons along with perspective views
and drawings of significant design details another remarkable feature of this book
is a set of 50 one square mile maps each reproduced at the same scale of the street
plans of representative cities around the world these reveal much about the texture
of the cities street patterns and hence of their urban life jacobs s analysis of the
maps adds much original data derived from them including changes of street patterns
over time jacobs concludes by summarizing the practical design qualities and
strategies that have contributed most to the making of great streets
The City at Eye Level 2012 although rarely explored in academic literature most



inhabitants and visitors interact with an urban landscape on a day to day basis is
on the street level storefronts first floor apartments and sidewalks are the most
immediate and common experience of a city these plinths are the ground floors that
negotiate between inside and outside the public and private spheres the city at eye
level qualitatively evaluates plinths by exploring specific examples from all over
the world over twenty five experts investigate the design land use and road and foot
traffic in rigorously researched essays case studies and interviews these pieces are
supplemented by over two hundred beautiful color images and engage not only with
issues in design but also the concerns of urban communities the editors have put
together a comprehensive guide for anyone concerned with improving or building
plinths including planners building owners property and shop managers designers and
architects
Urban Street Design Guide 2013-10-01 the nacto urban street design guide shows how
streets of every size can be reimagined and reoriented to prioritize safe driving
and transit biking walking and public activity unlike older more conservative
engineering manuals this design guide emphasizes the core principle that urban
streets are public places and have a larger role to play in communities than solely
being conduits for traffic the well illustrated guide offers blueprints of street
design from multiple perspectives from the bird s eye view to granular details case
studies from around the country clearly show how to implement best practices as well
as provide guidance for customizing design applications to a city s unique needs
urban street design guide outlines five goals and tenets of world class street
design streets are public spaces streets play a much larger role in the public life
of cities and communities than just thoroughfares for traffic great streets are
great for business well designed streets generate higher revenues for businesses and
higher values for homeowners design for safety traffic engineers can and should
design streets where people walking parking shopping bicycling working and driving
can cross paths safely streets can be changed transportation engineers can work
flexibly within the building envelope of a street many city streets were created in
a different era and need to be reconfigured to meet new needs act now implement
projects quickly using temporary materials to help inform public decision making
elaborating on these fundamental principles the guide offers substantive direction
for cities seeking to improve street design to create more inclusive multi modal
urban environments it is an exceptional resource for redesigning streets to serve
the needs of 21st century cities whose residents and visitors demand a variety of
transportation options safer streets and vibrant community life
The Image of the City 1964-06-15 the classic work on the evaluation of city form
what does the city s form actually mean to the people who live there what can the
city planner do to make the city s image more vivid and memorable to the city
dweller to answer these questions mr lynch supported by studies of los angeles
boston and jersey city formulates a new criterion imageability and shows its
potential value as a guide for the building and rebuilding of cities the wide scope
of this study leads to an original and vital method for the evaluation of city form
the architect the planner and certainly the city dweller will all want to read this
book
Missing Middle Housing 2020-07-14 today there is a tremendous mismatch between the
available housing stock in the us and the housing options that people want and need
the post wwii auto centric single family development model no longer meets the needs
of residents urban areas in the us are experiencing dramatically shifting household
and cultural demographics and a growing demand for walkable urban living missing
middle housing a term coined by daniel parolek describes the walkable desirable yet
attainable housing that many people across the country are struggling to find
missing middle housing types such as duplexes fourplexes and bungalow courts can
provide options along a spectrum of affordability in missing middle housing parolek
an architect and urban designer illustrates the power of these housing types to meet
today s diverse housing needs with the benefit of beautiful full color graphics



parolek goes into depth about the benefits and qualities of missing middle housing
the book demonstrates why more developers should be building missing middle housing
and defines the barriers cities need to remove to enable it to be built case studies
of built projects show what is possible from the prairie queen neighborhood in omaha
nebraska to the sonoma wildfire cottages in california a chapter from urban scholar
arthur c nelson uses data analysis to highlight the urgency to deliver missing
middle housing parolek proves that density is too blunt of an instrument to
effectively regulate for twenty first century housing needs complete industries and
systems will have to be rethought to help deliver the broad range of missing middle
housing needed to meet the demand as this book shows whether you are a planner
architect builder or city leader missing middle housing will help you think
differently about how to address housing needs for today s communities
Global Street Design Guide 2016-10-13 the global street design guide is a timely
resource that sets a global baseline for designing streets and public spaces and
redefines the role of streets in a rapidly urbanizing world the guide will broaden
how to measure the success of urban streets to include access safety mobility for
all users environmental quality economic benefit public health and overall quality
of life the first ever worldwide standards for designing city streets and
prioritizing safety pedestrians transit and sustainable mobility are presented in
the guide participating experts from global cities have helped to develop the
principles that organize the guide the global street design guide builds off the
successful tools and tactics defined in nacto s urban street design guide and urban
bikeway design guide while addressing a variety of street typologies and design
elements found in various contexts around the world
Streets of the World 2017-08 with a preface by mark blaisse author of before they
passed away this book picks out one street in 200 different cities across the 7
continents by means of infographics and a short text the street becomes a symbol for
a culture a country in its entirety seven years of travel were needed to make this
book with a focus on detailed street knowledge this is the perfect gift for
travelers and photography enthusiasts alike 200 countries one street each seven
years of traveling and collecting photos stories facts and figures about each
country this is not just another photography book it reveals everything that a
street means to society education wisdom youth experience happiness stories food and
so much more this is the raw material of life drawn directly from the experiences of
the belgian photographer jeroen swolfs seeing the street as a unifying theme he
traveled in search of that one street in each place sometimes by a harbor or a
railway station that comprised the country as a whole each stunning image conveys
culture colors rituals even the history of the city and country where he found them
swolfs sees the street as a universal meeting place a platform of crowds a center of
news and gossip a place of work and a playground for children indeed swolfs s
streets are a matrix for community his photographs are published at a time when the
unique insularity of local communities everywhere has never been more under threat
Designing Streets for Kids 2019-12-12 building on the success of their global street
design guide the national association of city transportation officials nacto global
designing cities initiative gdci streets for kids program has developed child
focused design guidance to inspire leaders inform practitioners and empower
communities around the world to consider their city from the eyes of a child the
guidance in designing streets for kids captures international best practices
strategies programs and policies that cities around the world have used to design
streets and public spaces that are safe and appealing to children from their
earliest days the guidance also highlights tactics for engaging children in the
design process an often overlooked approach that can dramatically transform how
streets are designed and used
Street Design 2013-12-31 the best streets in the world s villages towns and cities
whether modest or grand continually remind one that simplicity is part of the recipe
for success in this art the advice of victor dover and john massengale their



historic examples and their own designs reflect that simplicity from the foreword by
hrh the prince of wales street design is a lucid practical and altogether
indispensable guide for envisioning and creating vibrant 21st century towns and
cities it should be required reading for every local political leader planner
architect real estate developer and engaged urban citizen in america kurt andersen
host of studio 360 and author of true believers we are going to start walking around
the places we live again and as that occurs and becomes normal we will rapidly
redevelop a demand for higher quality in building at the human scale from the
afterword by james howard kunstler your charrette traveling library must include the
important street design book by victor dover and john massengale bill lennertz
executive director national charrette institute what an amazing resource for those
who wish that my book walkable city had pictures this is the book for you if either
your work or your play includes the making of places you will find street design to
be an invaluable tool jeff speck aicp cnu a leed ap hon asla written by two
accomplished architects and urban designers this user friendly street design manual
shows both how to design new streets and enhance existing ones it offers step by
step instruction and shares examples of excellent streets examining the elements
that make them successful as well as how they were designed and created topics also
include strategies for shaping space in the public right of way through correct
building height to street width ratios terminated vistas landscaping and street
geometry this book is a valuable resource for urban designers planners architects
and engineers with guest essays from kaid benfield david brussat javier cenicacelaya
hank dittmar andres duany douglas duany emily glavey chip kaufman ethan kent
marieanne khoury vogt léon krier gianni longo thomas low laura lyon chuck marohn
paul murrain john norquist stefanos polyzoides gabriele tagliaventi and erik vogt
Arbitrary Lines 2022-06-21 it s time for america to move beyond zoning argues city
planner m nolan gray in arbitrary lines how zoning broke the american city and how
to fix it with lively explanations gray shows why zoning abolition is a necessary if
not sufficient condition for building more affordable vibrant equitable and
sustainable cities gray lays the groundwork for this ambitious cause by clearing up
common misconceptions about how american cities regulate growth and examining four
contemporary critiques of zoning its role in increasing housing costs restricting
growth in our most productive cities institutionalizing racial and economic
segregation and mandating sprawl he sets out some of the efforts currently underway
to reform zoning and charts how land use regulation might work in the post zoning
american city arbitrary lines is an invitation to rethink the rules that will
continue to shape american life where we may live or work who we may encounter how
we may travel if the task seems daunting the good news is that we have nowhere to go
but up
We Beat the Street 2006-04-20 growing up on the rough streets of newark new jersey
rameck george and sampson could easily have followed their childhood friends into
drug dealing gangs and prison but when a presentation at their school made the three
boys aware of the opportunities available to them in the medical and dental
professions they made a pact among themselves that they would become doctors it took
a lot of determination and a lot of support from one another but despite all the
hardships along the way the three succeeded retold with the help of an award winning
author this younger adaptation of the adult hit novel the pact is a hard hitting
powerful and inspirational book that will speak to young readers everywhere
Livable Streets 2.0 2021-03-22 livable streets 2 0 offers a thorough examination of
the struggle between automobiles residents pedestrians and other users of streets
along with evidence based practical strategies for redesigning city street networks
that support urban livability in 1981 when donald appleyard s livable streets was
published it was globally recognized as a groundbreaking work one of the most
influential urban design books of its time unfortunately he was killed a year later
by a speeding drunk driver this latest update livable streets 2 0 revisited by his
son bruce updates on the topic with the latest research new case studies and best



practices for creating more livable streets it is essential reading for those who
influence future directions in city and transportation planning incorporates the
most current empirical research on urban transportation and land use practices that
support the need for more livable communities includes recent case studies from
around the world on successful projects campaigns programs and other efforts
contains new coverage of vulnerable populations
Better Buses, Better Cities 2019-10-10 imagine a bus system that is fast frequent
and reliable what would that change about your city buses can and should be the
cornerstone of urban transportation they offer affordable mobility and can connect
citizens with every aspect of their lives but in the us they have long been an
afterthought in budgeting and planning transit expert steven higashide uses real
world stories of reform to show us what a successful bus system looks like higashide
explains how to marshal the public in support of better buses and argues that better
bus systems will create better cities for all citizens with a compelling narrative
and actionable steps better buses better cities describes how decision makers
philanthropists activists and public agency leaders can work together to make the
bus a win in any city
The Boulevard Book 2003-08-29 a celebration of the multiway boulevard and an
argument for its revival with design guidelines and historic examples first built in
europe and grandly imported to the united states in the mid nineteenth century the
classic multiway boulevard has been in decline for many years victim of a narrowly
focused approach to street design that views unencumbered vehicular traffic flow as
the highest priority the american preoccupation with destination and speed has made
multiway boulevards increasingly rare as artifacts of the urban landscape this book
reintroduces the boulevard tree lined and with separate realms for through traffic
and for slow paced vehicular pedestrian movement as an important and often crucial
feature of both historic and contemporary cities it presents more than fifty
boulevards as varied as avenue montaigne in paris c g road in ahmedabad india and
the esplanade in chico california celebrating their usefulness and beauty it
discusses their history and evolution the misconceptions that led to their near
demise in the united states and their potential as a modern street type based on
wide research the boulevard book examines the safety of these streets and offers
design guidelines for professionals scholars and community decision makers extensive
plans cross sections and perspective drawings permit visual comparisons the book
shows how multiway boulevards respond to many issues that are central to urban life
including livability mobility safety interest economic opportunity mass transit and
open space
Maggie, a Child of the Streets 1896 maggie is an astonishing novel of social realism
which parallels many of today s ills set in the urban squalor of new york in the
1890s it follows the careers of the innocent maggie and her brother jimmie children
of brutal and drunken parents it is a tour de force equal to the red badge of
courage
The Mirrors of Downing Street 2022-09-16 digicat publishing presents to you this
special edition of the mirrors of downing street some political reflections by a
gentleman with a duster by harold begbie digicat publishing considers every written
word to be a legacy of humankind every digicat book has been carefully reproduced
for republishing in a new modern format the books are available in print as well as
ebooks digicat hopes you will treat this work with the acknowledgment and passion it
deserves as a classic of world literature
The Great Mental Models, Volume 1 2024-10-15 discover the essential thinking tools
you ve been missing with the great mental models series by shane parrish new york
times bestselling author and the mind behind the acclaimed farnam street blog and
the knowledge project podcast this first book in the series is your guide to
learning the crucial thinking tools nobody ever taught you time and time again great
thinkers such as charlie munger and warren buffett have credited their success to
mental models representations of how something works that can scale onto other



fields mastering a small number of mental models enables you to rapidly grasp new
information identify patterns others miss and avoid the common mistakes that hold
people back the great mental models volume 1 general thinking concepts shows you how
making a few tiny changes in the way you think can deliver big results drawing on
examples from history business art and science this book details nine of the most
versatile all purpose mental models you can use right away to improve your decision
making and productivity this book will teach you how to avoid blind spots when
looking at problems find non obvious solutions anticipate and achieve desired
outcomes play to your strengths avoid your weaknesses and more the great mental
models series demystifies once elusive concepts and illuminates rich knowledge that
traditional education overlooks this series is the most comprehensive and accessible
guide on using mental models to better understand our world solve problems and gain
an advantage
The Great Ormond Street Hospital Manual of Children and Young People's Nursing
Practices 2023-03-20 the great ormond street hospital manual of children and young
people s nursing practices clinical skills are essential in the provision of care
for children and young people the great ormond street hospital manual of children
and young people s nursing practices provides expert guidance on evidence based
clinical procedures helping students and newly registered nurses develop sound
clinical judgement and confidence this comprehensive resource covers all aspects of
children s nursing from the fundamentals of everyday practice to advanced care in
high dependency and intensive care settings as such its relevance and usefulness
reach beyond those newly registered it remains a valuable resource for experienced
nurses wishing to further expand their nursing skills now in its second edition this
thoroughly updated guide demonstrates each procedure explains the underlying theory
and evidence and speaks to the unique challenges of working with children and young
people new chapters address mental health complementary therapies learning
difficulties and the deteriorating child whilst expanded content examines blood
glucose monitoring glucocorticoid treatment insulin administration diabetes care
surgical diathermy non invasive ventilation and much more key features provides
evidence based guidelines for more than 300 clinical procedures features an
abundance of colour photographs and illustrations examines the needs of neonates and
adolescents in the context of interdisciplinary care includes new material on health
research and evidence based practice stages of development children with complex
needs and admission transfer and discharge complements the royal marsden manual of
clinical nursing procedures offering continuity to those working in both adult and
paediatric settings the second edition of the great ormond street hospital manual is
an indispensable resource for registered nurses students and other healthcare
professionals involved in delivering clinically effective evidenced based family
centred care praise for the previous edition this manual builds on the knowledge
skills and expertise of one of the uk s finest children s hospital and explains
comprehensive evidence based care clearly nursing children and young people journal
all children s nurses should have this book as a reference nursing standard a
comprehensive resource for all qualified nurses students and other healthcare
professionals involved in caring for children in hospital and community settings
times higher education supplement
The Great Streets of the World 1892 carol milford grows up in a mid sized town in
minnesota before moving to chicago for college after her education during which she
s exposed to big city life and culture she moves to minneapolis to work as a
librarian she soon meets will kennicott a small town doctor and the two get married
and move to gopher prairie kennicott s home town carol inspired by big city ideas
soon begins chafing at the seeming quaintness and even backwardness of the townsfolk
and their conservative self satisfied way of life she struggles to try to reform the
town in her image while finding meaning in the seeming cultural desert she s found
herself in and in her increasingly cold marriage gopher prairie is a detailed
satirical take on small town american life modeled after sauk centre the town in



which lewis himself grew up the town is fully realized with generations of
inhabitants interacting in a complex web of village society its bitingly satirical
portrayal made main street highly acclaimed by its contemporaries though many
thought the satirical take was perhaps a bit too dark and hopeless the book s
celebration and condemnation of small town life make it a candidate for the title of
the great american novel main street was awarded the 1921 pulitzer prize but the
decision was overturned by the prize s board of trustees and awarded instead to
edith wharton for the age of innocence when lewis went on to win the 1926 pulitzer
for arrowsmith he declined it with the new york times reporting that he did so
because he was still angry at the pulitzers for being denied the prize for main
street despite the book s snub at the pulitzers lewis went on to win the nobel prize
in literature in 1930 with main street being cited as one of the reasons for his win
Main Street 2023-06-01 an absolute christmas cracker ross montgomery when george
stumbles across marley s curiosity shop he finds a mysterious and magical snow globe
george and his scrooge of a dad are soon swept on an incredible adventure to
christmases past present and future with help from an enthusiastic elf a rather
grumpy purple reindeer and a very mischievous nan can george find a way to bring the
joy of christmas home once again a fabulously festive story about christmas family
and magic an enchanting tale of christmas magic from multi award winning and
bestselling writer catherine doyle a treat for the whole family perfect for fans of
the christmasaurus and a boy called christmas fizzes with festive fun abi
elphinstone vividly exciting destined to become a christmas classic louise o neill
The Death and Life of Great American Cities 1993 anda mungkin beruntung memiliki
pekerjaan atau proyek mendatang dengan visi yang cemerlang namun upaya mewujudkan
visi ini sering kali tak mudah setiap hari anda gampang sekali terjebak dalam
berbagai hal surel yang seolah tiada habisnya tenggat yang molor rapat rapat
seharian yang menyita waktu dan proyek jangka panjang yang hanya berdasarkan asumsi
sudah waktunya anda mencoba sprint sebuah metode untuk memecahkan masalah dan
menguji ide ide baru menyelesaikan lebih banyak hal dengan efisien buku ini ditulis
jake knapp mantan design partner google ventures untuk menuntun anda merasakan
pengalaman menerapkan metode yang telah mendunia ini sprint mewujudkan
pengeksekusian ide besar hanya dalam lima hari menuntun tim anda dengan checklist
lengkap mulai dari senin hingga jumat menjawab segala pertanyaan penting yang sering
kali hanya disimpan di benak mereka yang sedang menguji ide konsep produk sprint
juga membantu anda lebih menikmati setiap proses anda bisa mengamati dan bergabung
dengan ratusan dari pelaku sprint di seluruh dunia melalui tagar sprintweek di
twitter sebuah proyek besar terjadi pada 2009 seorang insinyur gmail bernama peter
balsiger mencetuskan ide mengenai surel yang bisa teratur secara otomatis saya
sangat tertarik dengan idenya yang disebut kotak masuk prioritas dan merekrut
insinyur lain annie chen untuk bergabung bersama kami annie setuju tetapi dia hanya
punya waktu sebulan untuk mengerjakannya kalau kami tidak bisa membuktikan bahwa ide
itu bisa diterapkan dalam jangka waktu tersebut annie akan beralih ke proyek lainnya
saya yakin waktunya tidak akan cukup tetapi annie adalah insinyur yang luar biasa
jadi saya memutuskan untuk menjalaninya saja kami membagi waktu sebulan itu ke dalam
empat bagian yang masing masing lamanya seminggu setiap pekan kami menggarap desain
baru annie dan peter membuat purwarupa lalu pada akhir minggu kami menguji desain
ini bersama beberapa ratus orang lainnya pada akhir bulan kami menemukan solusi yang
bisa dipahami dan diinginkan orang orang annie tetap menjadi pemimpin untuk tim
kotak masuk prioritas dan entah bagaimana caranya kami berhasil menyelesaikan tugas
desainnya dalam waktu yang lebih singkat dari biasanya beberapa bulan kemudian saya
mengunjungi serge lachapelle dan mikael drugge dua orang karyawan google di
stockholm kami bertiga ingin menguji ide perangkat lunak untuk konferensi video yang
bisa dijalankan lewat peramban karena saya berada di kota tersebut hanya selama
beberapa hari kami bekerja secepat mungkin pada penghujung kunjungan saya kami
berhasil menyelesaikan purwarupanya kami mengirimkannya ke rekan kerja kami lewat
surel dan mulai menggunakannya dalam rapat dalam beberapa bulan seluruh perusahaan



sudah bisa menggunakannya selanjutnya versi yang sudah dipoles dan disempurnakan
dari aplikasi berbasis web tersebut dikenal sebagai google hangouts dalam kedua
kasus tersebut saya menyadari bahwa saya bekerja jauh lebih efektif ketimbang
rutinitas kerja harian saya atau ketika mengikuti lokakarya diskusi sumbang saran
apa yang membedakannya saya menimbang kembali lokakarya tim yang saya gagas
sebelumnya bagaimana kalau saya memasukkan elemen ajaib lainnya fokus pada kerja
individu waktu untuk membuat purwarupa dan tenggat yang tak bisa ditawar saya lalu
menyebutkan sprint desain saya membuat jadwal kasar untuk sprint pertama saya satu
hari untuk berbagi informasi dan mereka ide diikuti dengan empat hari pembuatan
purwarupa sekali lagi tim google menyambut baik eksperimen ini saya memimpin sprint
untuk mendesain chrome google search gmail dan proyek proyek lainnya ini sangat
menarik sprint ini berhasil ide ide diuji dibangun diluncurkan dan yang terbaik
kebanyakan dari ide ide ini berhasil diterapkan dalam dunia nyata proses sprint
menyebar di seisi google dari satu tim ke tim lain dari satu kantor ke kantor lain
seorang desainer dari google x tertarik dengan metode ini jadi dia menjalankan
sprint untuk sebuah tim di google ads anggota tim dalam sprint di ads kemudian
menyampaikannya kepada kolega mereka dan begitu seterusnya dalam waktu singkat saya
mendengar penerapan sprint dari orang orang yang tidak saya kenal dalam
perjalanannya saya membuat beberapa kesalahan sprint pertama saya melibatkan empat
puluh orang jumlah yang sangat besar dan justru hampir menghambat sprint tersebut
bahkan sebelum dimulai saya menyesuaikan waktu yang diperlukan untuk mengembangkan
ide dan pembuatan purwarupa saya jadi memahami mana yang terlalu cepat terlalu
lambat hingga akhirnya menemukan yang waktu paling sesuai beberapa tahun kemudian
saya bertemu bill maris untuk membicarakan sprint bill adalah ceo google ventures
perusahaan modal ventura yang didirikan google untuk berinvestasi pada startup
startup potensial dia adalah salah satu orang berpengaruh di silicon valley namun
anda tidak akan menyangkanya dari pembawaannya yang santai pada sore itu dia
mengenakan pakaian khasnya yaitu topi bisbol dan kaus dengan tulisan tentang vermont
bill tertarik untuk menjalankan sprint dengan startup dalam portofolio gv startup
biasanya hanya memiliki satu kesempatan emas untuk mendesain sebuah produk yang
sukses sebelum akhirnya kehabisan dana sprint bisa membantu mencari tahu apakah
startup startup ini berada di jalur yang tepat sebelum akhirnya mereka bisa
berkecimpung dalam tahapan yang lebih berisiko untuk membangun dan meluncurkan
produk mereka dengan menjalankan sprint mereka bisa mendapatkan sekaligus menghemat
uang namun agar berhasil saya harus menyesuaikan proses sprint ini saya sudah
berpikir mengenai produktivitas individu dan tim selama beberapa tahun namun saya
hampir tidak tahu apa apa mengenai startup dan kebutuhan bisnis mereka tetap saja
antusiasme bill meyakinkan saya bahwa google ventures adalah tempat yang tepat untuk
menerapkan sprint sekaligus tempat yang tepat bagi saya ini misi kita ujarnya untuk
bisa menemukan entrepreneur terbaik di muka bumi dan membantu mereka membuat dunia
ini menjadi tempat yang lebih baik saya tentu tak bisa menolaknya di gv saya
bergabung dengan tiga rekan lain braden kowitz john zeratsky dan michael margolis
bersama kami mulai menjalankan sprint dengan startup startup bereksperimen dengan
prosesnya dan menguji hasilnya agar bisa menemukan cara untuk memperbaikinya ide ide
dalam buku ini lahir dari semua anggota tim kami braden kowitz memasukkan desain
berbasis cerita dalam proses sprint sebuah pendekatan tak biasa yang berfokus pada
pengalaman konsumen alih alih komponen individu atau teknologi john zeratsky
membantu kami memulai dari akhir sehingga tiap sprint bisa membantu menjawab
berbagai pertanyaan bisnis paling penting braden dan john memiliki pengalaman dalam
bisnis dan startup hal yang tidak saya miliki dan mereka menyesuaikan prosesnya
untuk menciptakan fokus yang lebih baik dan keputusan yang lebih cerdas di tiap
sprint michael margolis mendorong kami untuk mengakhiri tiap sprint dengan pengujian
di dunia nyata dia menjalankan riset konsumen yang perencanaan dan pelaksanaannya
bisa menghabiskan waktu berminggu minggu dan menemukan cara untuk mendapatkan hasil
yang jelas hanya dalam sehari ini benar benar sebuah keajaiban kami tidak perlu lagi
menebak nebak apakah solusi kami bagus atau tidak karena di akhir tiap sprint kami



mendapatkan jawabannya kemudian ada daniel burka seorang entrepreneur yang
mendirikan dua startup sebelum menjual salah satunya ke google dan bergabung dengan
gv saat kali pertama menjelaskan proses sprint kepadanya dia skeptis baginya sprint
terdengar seperti serangkaian proses manajemen yang rumit namun dia sepakat untuk
mencoba salah satunya dalam sprint pertama itu kami memangkas prosesnya dan
menciptakan sesuatu yang ambisius hanya dalam sepekan saya benar benar jatuh hati
setelah kami berhasil meyakinkannya pengalaman langsung daniel sebagai seorang
pendiri startup dan sikapnya yang tidak menoleransi omong kosong membantu kami
menyempurnakan prosesnya sejak sprint pertama di gv pada 2012 kami telah beradaptasi
dan bereksperimen mulanya kami mengira pembuatan purwarupa dan riset yang cepat
hanya akan berhasil untuk produk berskala besar mampukah kami bergerak sama cepatnya
jika konsumen kami adalah para ahli di berbagai bidang seperti kesehatan dan
keuangan tanpa disangka proses lima hari ini bisa bertahan proses ini sesuai untuk
semua jenis konsumen mulai dari investor sampai petani dari onkolog sampai pemilik
bisnis skala kecil juga bagi situs web aplikasi iphone laporan medis hingga
perangkat keras berteknologi tinggi tidak hanya untuk mengembangkan produk kami juga
menggunakan sprint untuk menentukan prioritas strategi pemasaran bahkan menamai
perusahaan proses ini berulang ulangmenyatukan tim dan menjadikan ide ide menjadi
nyata selama beberapa tahun belakangan tim kami mendapatkan beragam kesempatan untuk
bereksperimen dan memvalidasi ide kami mengenai proses kerja kami menjalankan lebih
dari seratus sprint bersama dengan startup startup dalam portofolio gv kami bekerja
bersama sekaligus belajar dari para entrepreneur brilian seperti anne wojcicki
pendiri 23andme ev williams pendiri twitter blogger dan medium serta chad hurley dan
steve chen pendiri youtube pada awalnya saya hanya ingin membuat hari hari kerja
saya efisien dan berkualitas saya ingin berfokus pada apa yang benar benar penting
dan menjadikan waktu saya berharga bagi saya tim dan konsumen kami kini lebih dari
satu dekade kemudian proses sprint secara konsisten telah membantu saya meraih mimpi
tesebut dan saya sangat senang berbagi mengenai hal tersebut dengan anda dalam buku
ini dengan keberuntungan anda bisa memilih pekerjaan anda karena visi yang tajam
anda ingin berbagi visi tersebut kepada dunia baik yang berupa pesan layanan maupun
pengalaman dengan perangkat lunak maupun keras atau bahkan sebagaimana dicontohkan
dalam buku ini sebuah cerita atau ide namun mewujudkan visi ini tak mudah gampang
sekali terjebak dalam berbagai hal surel yang seolah tiada habisnya tenggat yang
molor rapat rapat seharian yang menyita waktu anda dan proyek jangka panjang yang
hanya berdasarkan asumsi prosesnya tidak harus selalu seperti ini sprint menawarkan
jalur untuk memecahkan masalah masalah besar menguji ide ide baru menyelesaikan
lebih banyak hal dan melakukan semuanya dengan lebih cepat sprint juga membantu anda
lebih menikmati prosesnya dengan kata lain anda benar benar harus mencobanya sendiri
ayo kita mulai jake knapp san francisco februari 2016 mizan bentang pustaka
manajemen ide kreatif inovasi motivasi dewasa indonesia spesial seri bentang bisnis
startup
The Miracle on Ebenezer Street 2020-10-01 leading global experts brought together by
johns hopkins university discuss national and international trends in a post covid
19 world the ongoing covid 19 pandemic has killed hundreds of thousands of people
and infected millions while also devastating the world economy the consequences of
the pandemic however go much further they threaten the fabric of national and
international politics around the world as henry kissinger warned the coronavirus
epidemic will forever alter the world order what will be the consequences of the
pandemic and what will a post covid world order look like no institution is better
suited to address these issues than johns hopkins university which has convened
experts from within and outside of the university to discuss world order after covid
19 in a series of essays international experts in public health and medicine
economics international security technology ethics democracy and governance imagine
a bold new vision for our future essayists include graham allison anne applebaum
philip bobbitt hal brands elizabeth economy jessica fanzo henry farrell peter feaver
niall ferguson christine fox jeremy a greene hahrie han kathleen h hicks william



inboden tom inglesby jeffrey p kahn john lipsky margaret macmillan anna c
mastroianni lainie rutkow kori schake eric schmidt thayer scott benn steil janice
gross stein james b steinberg johannes urpelainen dora vargha sridhar venkatapuram
and thomas wright in collaboration with and appreciation of the book s co editors
professors hal brands and francis j gavin of the johns hopkins sais henry a
kissinger center for global affairs johns hopkins university press is pleased to
donate funds to the maryland food bank in support of the university s food
distribution efforts in east baltimore during this period of food insecurity due to
covid 19 pandemic hardships
Sprint (Republish) 2018-07-19 in this instant new york times bestseller geoff smart
and randy street provide a simple practical and effective solution to what the
economist calls the single biggest problem in business today unsuccessful hiring the
average hiring mistake costs a company 1 5 million or more a year and countless
wasted hours this statistic becomes even more startling when you consider that the
typical hiring success rate of managers is only 50 percent the silver lining is that
who problems are easily preventable based on more than 1 300 hours of interviews
with more than 20 billionaires and 300 ceos who presents smart and street s a method
for hiring refined through the largest research study of its kind ever undertaken
the a method stresses fundamental elements that anyone can implement and it has a 90
percent success rate whether you re a member of a board of directors looking for a
new ceo the owner of a small business searching for the right people to make your
company grow or a parent in need of a new babysitter it s all about who inside you
ll learn how to avoid common voodoo hiring methods define the outcomes you seek
generate a flow of a players to your team by implementing the 1 tactic used by
successful businesspeople ask the right interview questions to dramatically improve
your ability to quickly distinguish an a player from a b or c candidate attract the
person you want to hire by emphasizing the points the candidate cares about most in
business you are who you hire in who geoff smart and randy street offer simple easy
to follow steps that will put the right people in place for optimal success
COVID-19 and World Order 2020-09-08 a groundbreaking look at why our interactions
with others hold the key to success from the new york times bestselling author of
think again originals and the forthcoming hidden potential for generations we have
focused on the individual drivers of success passion hard work talent and luck but
in today s dramatically reconfigured world success is increasingly dependent on how
we interact with others in give and take adam grant an award winning researcher and
wharton s highest rated professor examines the surprising forces that shape why some
people rise to the top of the success ladder while others sink to the bottom praised
by social scientists business theorists and corporate leaders give and take opens up
an approach to work interactions and productivity that is nothing short of
revolutionary
Who 2008-09-30 allan jacobs has written a city planning book for everyone with a
passion for urban environments his message conveyed in word and vivid image is that
the people who make changes in cities base their decisions upon what they see and
that their visions and actions which affect the lives of millions have too often
been faulty jacobs shows us how to read cities by identifying and discussing the
many visual clues and their various meanings in different environments
Give and Take 2013-04-09 national bestseller a coming of age classic about a young
girl growing up in chicago acclaimed by critics beloved by readers of all ages
taught in schools and universities alike and translated around the world from the
winner of the 2019 pen nabokov award for achievement in international literature
cisneros draws on her rich latino heritage and seduces with precise spare prose
creat ing unforgettable characters we want to lift off the page she is not only a
gifted writer but an absolutely essential one the new york times book review the
house on mango street is one of the most cherished novels of the last fifty years
readers from all walks of life have fallen for the voice of esperanza cordero
growing up in chicago and inventing for herself who and what she will become in



english my name means hope she says in spanish it means too many letters it means
sadness it means waiting told in a series of vignettes sometimes heartbreaking
sometimes joyous cisneros s masterpiece is a classic story of childhood and self
discovery and one of the greatest neighborhood novels of all time like sinclair
lewis s main street or toni morrison s sula it makes a world through people and
their voices and it does so in language that is poetic and direct this gorgeous
coming of age novel is a celebration of the power of telling one s story and of
being proud of where you re from
Streets as Places 2008 the transit street design guide sets a new vision for how
cities can harness the immense potential of transit to create active and efficient
streets in neighborhoods and downtowns alike building on the urban street design
guide and urban bikeway design guide the transit street design guide details how
reliable public transportation depends on a commitment to transit at every level of
design developed through a new peer network of nacto members and transit agency
partners the guide provides street transportation departments transit operating
agencies leaders and practitioners with the tools to actively prioritize transit on
the street site de nacto
Looking at Cities 2013-10-01 new york times bestseller a stunning portrait of the
enduring grace of friendship npr about the families we are born into and those that
we make for ourselves a masterful depiction of love in the twenty first century
national book award finalist man booker prize finalist winner of the kirkus prize a
little life follows four college classmates broke adrift and buoyed only by their
friendship and ambition as they move to new york in search of fame and fortune while
their relationships which are tinged by addiction success and pride deepen over the
decades the men are held together by their devotion to the brilliant enigmatic jude
a man scarred by an unspeakable childhood trauma a hymn to brotherly bonds and a
masterful depiction of love in the twenty first century hanya yanagihara s stunning
novel is about the families we are born into and those that we make for ourselves
look for hanya yanagihara s latest bestselling novel to paradise
The House on Mango Street 2013-04-30 donald shoup brilliantly overcame the challenge
of writing about parking without being boring in his iconoclastic 800 page book the
high cost of free parking easy to read and often entertaining the book showed that
city parking policies subsidize cars encourage sprawl degrade urban design prohibit
walkability damage the economy raise housing costs and penalize people who cannot
afford or choose not to own a car using careful analysis and creative thinking shoup
recommended three parking reforms 1 remove off street parking requirements 2 charge
the right prices for on street parking and 3 spend the meter revenue to improve
public services on the metered streets parking and the city reports on the progress
that cities have made in adopting these three reforms the successful outcomes
provide convincing evidence that shoup s policy proposals are not theoretical and
idealistic but instead are practical and realistic the good news about our decades
of bad planning for parking is that the damage we have done will be far cheaper to
repair than to ignore the 51 chapters by 46 authors in parking and the city show how
reforming our misguided and wrongheaded parking policies can do a world of good read
more about parking benefit districts with a free download of chapter 51 by copying
the link below into your browser routledge com posts 13972
Transit Street Design Guide 2016-04-14 sixty six books forty authors written over
nearly 2 000 years in many different genres a worldwide best seller published in
countless translations and languages a book that has been sworn by in court fought
over and quoted in arguments clearly the bible is no ordinary book so how can we
begin to read and understand the bible as a whole in this excellent overview vaughan
roberts paints the big picture showing how the different parts of the bible fit
together under the theme of the kingdom of god he offers us tools to read it with
confidence enthusiasm and understanding vaughan points us to the bible s supreme
subject jesus christ and the salvation god offers through him
A Little Life 2015-03-10 designed to inspire self discovery there s a hole in my



sidewalk contains more than 100 touching poems that gently guide readers to a more
authentic and fulfilling life
Parking and the City 2018-04-11 you can use this book to design a house for yourself
with your family you can use it to work with your neighbors to improve your town and
neighborhood you can use it to design an office or a workshop or a public building
and you can use it to guide you in the actual process of construction after a ten
year silence christopher alexander and his colleagues at the center for
environmental structure are now publishing a major statement in the form of three
books which will in their words lay the basis for an entirely new approach to
architecture building and planning which will we hope replace existing ideas and
practices entirely the three books are the timeless way of building the oregon
experiment and this book a pattern language at the core of these books is the idea
that people should design for themselves their own houses streets and communities
this idea may be radical it implies a radical transformation of the architectural
profession but it comes simply from the observation that most of the wonderful
places of the world were not made by architects but by the people at the core of the
books too is the point that in designing their environments people always rely on
certain languages which like the languages we speak allow them to articulate and
communicate an infinite variety of designs within a forma system which gives them
coherence this book provides a language of this kind it will enable a person to make
a design for almost any kind of building or any part of the built environment
patterns the units of this language are answers to design problems how high should a
window sill be how many stories should a building have how much space in a
neighborhood should be devoted to grass and trees more than 250 of the patterns in
this pattern language are given each consists of a problem statement a discussion of
the problem with an illustration and a solution as the authors say in their
introduction many of the patterns are archetypal so deeply rooted in the nature of
things that it seemly likely that they will be a part of human nature and human
action as much in five hundred years as they are today
God's Big Picture 2012-12-17 this masterpiece by engels reflects his views on the
plight of labour classes in england it is based on his in depth research and
parliamentary reports in a factual and analytic manner he has voiced his support for
fundamental human rights it is an emphatic protest against the barbarianism of
capitalism and industrialization a prototypical opus
There's a Hole in My Sidewalk 2012-02-21 now in its second edition this book focuses
on practical algorithms for mining data from even the largest datasets
A Pattern Language 2018-09-20 sometimes when you re surrounded by dirt cj you re a
better witness for what s beautiful cj begins his weekly bus journey around the city
with disappointment and dissatisfaction wondering why he and his family can t drive
a car like his friends through energy and encouragement cj s nana helps him see the
beauty and fun in their routine this beautifully illustrated emotive picture book
explores urban life with honesty interest and gratitude last stop on market street
has won multiple awards and spent time at the number one spot in the new york times
bestseller list
Condition of the Working-Class in England 2006
Mining of Massive Datasets 2014-11-13
Last Stop on Market Street 2017-06-01
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